
Dear [Applicant's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your proposal titled "[Exhibit Title]" for consideration at [Museum 

Name]. We appreciate the time and effort you invested in developing your ideas for an 

educational initiative. 

After careful review by our selection committee, we regret to inform you that we will not be able 

to move forward with your proposal at this time. We received a high volume of submissions and 

had to make difficult decisions based on our current programming needs and available resources. 

We encourage you to consider resubmitting your proposal in the future, as we continuously seek 

innovative ways to engage our community through educational exhibits. 

Thank you once again for your interest in partnering with [Museum Name]. We wish you the 

best of luck with your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Museum Name] 

[Contact Information] 


